
     
   

    
 

        
        

    

          
    

      
        

        
   

        

 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 
and NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH 

Join the fight against 
Lyme disease! 

We are looking for people recently diagnosed with 
Lyme disease to help us answer important questions 

about the infection. 

If you have or had the rash associated with acute 
Lyme disease (erythema migrans), facial palsy, 

meningitis, heart block, or arthritis; please 
consider participating in our study at The NIH 

Clinical Center in Bethesda, Maryland. There is no 
cost to participate. 

You can learn more about our studies at: 
www.niaid.nih.gov/clinical-trials/lyme-disease-

studies 
(301) 435-7244 
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